
MEMORANDUM FROM 
JAMES M. PEEK 

DEP. FISH & WILDLIFE RESOURCES 
UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 

208-885-7120 
December 1, 1989 

TO: JIM & HOLLY 

SUBJECT: ETC. 

I want to thank you on behalf of my class for all the effort 
expended and the fine hospitality! It was an all-time 
great experience-I hardly think anyone would ever imagine 
they would get to hear a couple of kitties spitting at each 
other in the woods, or have a mule ride up and down a 
mountain until they actually did it! The only hitch was my 
poor planning on the food, but thank heavens they didn't 
starve out. We ate four meals in two nights! 

If you are looking for someone to stay in over Christmas, we 
could come in on the 23 or 24th and stay until the 28th, if 
that would work out for you. No problem for us, either way. 

Thanks again, keep in touch. 
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